FIRST in the Puget Sound Country

Classic Music

1250 KC 710 MADISON STREET
5,000 WATTS SEATTLE 4, WASH.
MAIN 4-6226

January 14, 1963

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
1755 South Vzlle jo Street
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of January 8,
1963, This will verify the information you
reported hearing on KTW at about midnight,

Until recently KTW has been on the air
late only on Sundays. Beginning this
month we have inaugurated a program from
11315 p.m, to 3305 a.m,, Monday through
Friday. You ma4 be able to pick that

up too,
MFJ

Sincerely,

i
/
Lee Knudsen
Assistant to the
Chief Engineer

Nks/ns
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